
September 26, 2022 

Scott S. Harris 
Clerk of the Court 
Supreme Court of the United States 
1 First Street, NE 
Washington, DC 20543-0001 
 
RE: Oregon v. Langston Amani Harris, S. Ct. No. 22-85 
 Motion to Extend Time to Respond to Petition for Writ of Certiorari 
  
Dear Mr. Harris:  
 
I am counsel for Respondent in this case. The Court has called for a response to the petition for 
writ of certiorari, which is currently due October 6, 2022. Pursuant to Supreme Court Rule 30.4, 
I write to request a 30-day extension for that filing, making it due on Monday, November 7, 
2022.  I make this request due to the heavy press of business, including a manslaughter case I am 
litigating with trial starting on September 28, 2022 and expected to last until approximately 
October 7, 2022. 
 

Sincerely, 

        
       Kevin Sali (Bar No. 316586) 
 
c: Benjamin Gutman (Counsel for Petitioner) 
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